
VFW Post 10148 

Meeting led by the Post Commander 

Wednesday, November 18, 2020 

6:10 - 6:57 PM 

 

Key Takeaways: 

 

- The meeting attendance was very low: 4 Post members.  Officers present: Commander, Quartermaster, 

One-Year Trustee.  Quorum not present.  With no quorum, no new business approved. 

 

- The Membership Chair presented no applications. 

 

- The Quartermaster reported on the balances, receipts, and expenditures for all three Post accounts for 

October 2020.  The total of accountants at the end of October is $87,923.47.  Additional details can be 

found in the Post minutes maintained at the Post. 

 

- The Membership Chair is working to reach all expired or unpaid members. 

 

- The Facilities Committee Chair reported that the renovation project is back on track with a completion 

goal of 21 December.  A detailed timeline of tasks to achieve that goal is available at www.vfw10148.org. 

 

- The Quartermaster reported for the House Committee that three bartenders have seen secured and a 

fourth will be interviewed in the next week or so.  Staffing requires Post membership concurrence with the 

recommended hires. 

 

- A recommendation has been prepared to resolve a reimbursement request from a Post member.  A 

letter has been sent to the member detailing the recommendation.  The reimbursement will be made if 

approved by the Post membership. 

 

- VFW Department of Florida has provided some COVID-19 canteen operations guidelines.  These will be 

implemented as needed to promote a safe and healthy environment. 

 

- The next Post Monthly Meeting is December 16th at 6:00 PM. 

 

These notes were compiled by Don Reott. 


